From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF

 Sent:
 08 June 2020 11:18

 To:
 Dempsey, Matthew

 Subject:
 RE: Planning consultation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Thank you for sending this application.

We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse or oppose).

Kind regards

Paul Seviour

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

From: Dempsey, Matthew Sent: 08 June 2020 10:49

Subject: Planning consultation

Dear Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum,

Please find attached a consultation letter for planning application 2020/1969/P.

1 B Lady Margaret Road London NW5 2NE

"Demolition to part of garden wall replaced with railings and new gate."

Kind regards, Matthew

Matthew Dempsey Planning Technician Supporting Communities

London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 3862 Web: <u>camden.gov.uk</u>

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.